July 31, 2001


I had a guy cut down the part of L 4037 that has been sticking out making it hard to work.  I also had him level the little hump of L 4045 that wasn't able to be straightened the other day.


Then I had Aziz take off the supporting dirt from the wall of the oven, L 4027.


I also had two guys hack down about a meter of the tepe on line with the north baulk.  When you look at the east baulk you see a ton of brick courses.  We wanted to see if these extended into the hill perhaps cornering with the massive wall in F-1.  We need to scrape it a little better tomorrow and then we'll have a better idea if that wall goes anywhere.

